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15th January 2016 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Due to changeable weather recently I thought I would remind you of the bad weather arrangements for 

letting you know of any school closures that may be necessary. Please could you ensure that we 

have your most recent contact details. If you have changed your number recently please feel free 

to email any changes to admin@broadhembury.devon.sch.uk In the event of a school closure we will 

contact Crudge Coaches first and then aim to contact all parents before 8.15am. We will also try to get 

announcements made on Radio Devon and Heart FM. 

 

On Wednesday 20th January Devon & Somerset Fire Brigade are going to visit the school to give a talk 

about staying safe, the visit is designed to promote safe practices and highlight the consequences of 

unsafe behaviour at home, in the school and within the community. We sent home an ‘opt out’ form this 

week. If you do not wish your child to attend this talk please send the form back on Monday. 

 

Topic webs will be coming home with this newsletter today; if you don’t receive one please let Sarah 

know. 

 
Thank you for all your continued support. 

 

God bless and have a lovely weekend. 

 

Best wishes from Katie Gray and the staff at Broadhembury School 

 

 

Question of the week 
 

Class 1 What groups do you belong to? 
 

Class 2 What is an explorer? 
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BROADHEMBURY BRIDGES to week ending Friday 8th January 

Class One: 

Harrison for listening well to stories and explaining what he thinks will happen next 

Peyton for trying hard in literacy lessons and surprising herself by writing more 

 

Class Two: 

Jack for making a really good first impression on his new teacher, for working hard and having 

a good attitude 

Sam for a great start to the term 

 

Key Dates 

  Mrs Gray will be in school on Monday next week. 

Miss Prince will be spending her Head of Teaching and Learning day (Thursday) at 
Branscombe next week 

Wednesday 20th January – Devon & Somerset Fire Brigade Staying Safe Visit 

Monday 8th February – Year 5 Bikeability week 

 
 
Free School Meals 

Last week you should have received an application form for free school meals.  If there are any families 

who may be eligible for free school meals, but haven’t got round to applying yet – please apply as soon 

as possible, even if you don’t want your child to have the meal. If your child is in Class 1 and gets 

the universal free school meals please still fill in the form.  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Sainsbury’s Active Kids campaign starts again on Wednesday 27th January its aim is to help 

encourage young people to lead healthier, more active lifestyles.  Please collect vouchers from Sainsbury 

stores, petrol stations and grocery online shopping and put them in the box in the school entrance. The 

more vouchers we receive the more sports equipment we can claim so ask your friends and family to 

give you their vouchers too. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Collective Worship Activity  
This term we will be focussing in school on the value Generosity. We hope your family will find these 

ideas helpful as you explore the value and have fun together 

 
 

 


